Long Lane, Tilehurst, Reading RG31 6XY | Tel: 0118 941 3458
office@denefield.org.uk | www.denefield.org.uk | Headteacher: Mr E Towill MA (Oxon)

17 May 2023
Dear Parent/Carer

To mark the end of this year's exams' season and to wish our Year 11 students well on their future
endeavours, all Year 11 students will be invited to a celebration breakfast and assembly on Friday
23 June 2023. Students should arrive for 8.45am where they will receive a complementary
celebration breakfast and they will have the opportunity to wish farewell to friends and members of
staff. Students should attend in full uniform, however during this event they can have their shirts
signed.

For those students who are attending prom, this will also be the time to collect their tickets.
| sincerely hope that as many students as possible from Year 11, will attend and enjoy this
opportunity to celebrate their time with us. The event will finish no later than 11.00am, when

students will then leave the school site.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on abd@denefield.org.uk

Yours sincerely
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Mr A Beard
Head of House - Langley
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